
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 April 2015 

 

 

 

ASX On-Line 

Manager Company Announcements 

Australian Securities Exchange 

 

 

Dear Sir 

 

GWA Group Limited Announces New Group Chief Financial Officer 

 

We are very pleased to advise that Mr Patrick Gibson has been appointed Group 

Chief Financial Officer of GWA Group Limited and will join the Company on 

Monday 27 April 2015. 

 

Mr Gibson has extensive senior management experience having previously held 

the position of Chief Financial Officer with Goodman Fielder Ltd.  Prior to that 

Mr Gibson held the role of Group Financial Controller at Brambles Ltd. 

 

GWA’s Managing Director Peter Crowley stated “I am delighted to announce 

Patrick’s appointment.  He brings a wealth of experience to the Company.” 

 

 

For further information call: 

 

Peter Crowley Tim Allerton 

GWA Group Limited City PR 

(07) 3109 6000 (02) 9267 4511 
 


